

Dear Alicia and Wayne,

Brock Libraries' Summer Reading Program plays a vital role in enhancing children's academic and literacy success upon their return to school in the Fall. To foster a love for reading throughout the summer, we have designed a program that encourages children to continue their reading habits. By recording their reading time and reaching certain milestones, children earn the chance to win exciting prizes. This year, we have ambitious plans for the program and your support would make a significant impact.

One of our goals is to offer unique community experiences as prizes, providing children with memorable opportunities. We kindly request the Township's assistance in donating the following community prizes:

Zamboni Show-and-Tell: This prize grants one child and one family member the exclusive chance to get up close with the Zamboni. The township operator would personally showcase the equipment and discuss its usage while adhering to proper safety protocol.

Ice Skating Family Pass: This pass would provide one free ice skating session at a Brock Township arena for an entire family.

By offering these prizes, the Township would not only support our Summer Reading Club but also contribute to fostering community engagement and providing unique experiences for the children in our program. We would be honored to acknowledge your generosity on our program materials this year.

If you have any inquiries or require further information, please feel free to reach out to me at your convenience.

On Your Mark, Get Set... READ!

Sincerely,

Jen Fulop

Coordinator of Outreach and Programming Brock Township Public Library jenfulop@brocklibraries.ca